
Denville Public Library 
121 Diamond Spring Road 

Denville, NJ  07834 
 
The Board of Trustees of the Denville Public Library met with the Denville Town Council on Monday, 
January 22nd, 2024, in the Council Chamber of Denville Township Municipal Building.  The meeting was 
called to order by Town Council President, 7:03p.m. 
 
The Council Secretary announced that adequate notice of this meeting was posted and was provided to 
the Denville Municipal Clerk and other outlets in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act. The 
Library also advertised the meeting with the Clerk’s office, in The Citizen and in the Daily Record no later 
than last Tuesday in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act.  
 
Present:   

 Seth Johnson  

 Tara Baumann 

 Michael Dunn  

 Carlos Duarte  

 Tom Andes, Mayor  

 Linda Breder                               
    
Also Present:   

 Siobhan Koch, Library Director 
    
Absent:   

 Nancy Gerhardt 
 
Michael Dunn made a brief comment to the Town Council. 
 
Siobhan Koch presented the 2024 budget and answered questions posed by members of the town 
Council and public. 
 
All handouts provided are on file and available to the public through the Manager of Administrator 
Services office at the Library.  No formal action was taken.  
 
ADJOURNMENT:  The Town Council adjourned the meeting at 7:28p.m. 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
Carlos Duarte, Vice President 


